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ATTORNEY GENERAL REQUESTED TO RECONSIDER 
Campaign Summary is Fair and Truthful 

 
The Campaign to Regulate Marijuana Like Alcohol has reviewed the letter from Attorney General 
Yost. Following that review, we sent the attached letter asking his office to reconsider its 
determination. The assertion that our summary “makes no mention” of the Purposes and Findings 
clause is, quite simply, not accurate. In fact, much of that information is included the second 
paragraph of the summary, and the remainder is included at various other points throughout the 
summary.  
 
In light of the above, we believe that our summary language is fair and truthful. While the Attorney 
General’s letter is a temporary setback, we are still within our internal timeline to achieve ballot 
access in 2020. We remain committed to giving Ohio voters the opportunity to legalize marijuana 
this year. 
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